
July 11, 2023

The Honorable Sherrod Brown

U.S. Senate

The Honorable Bill Cassidy

U.S. Senate

Dear Senators Brown and Cassidy,

On behalf of America’s 23 million self-employed and micro-business owners, the American Independent

Business Coalition, Southern Consumers Alliance, and the National Association for the Self-Employed

(NASE) are pleased to provide enthusiastic support for Red Tap Reduction Act which would raise the

reporting threshold for 1099-K reporting from $600 to $10,000 ensuring that fewer small businesses and

casual sellers receive excessive paperwork for online sales.

We believe it is incredibly important for there to be a robust conversation about the Department of

Treasury’s efforts to ensure that all Americans are meeting their tax liability versus layering on confusing

and punitive layers of tax collection that stifle and perhaps even discourage entrepreneurs.

We applaud your leadership on this incredibly important legislation and look forward to working with

you in the 118th Congress and advancing this through the U.S. Senate.

Sincerely,

Keith Hall

President & CEO

National Association for the Self-Employed


